The Honorable Tony Evers
Governor of Wisconsin
115 East State Capitol 
Madison, WI 53707

RE:  Request to Sign SB 394, The APRN Modernization Act

Dear Governor Evers,

I am writing this letter in support of the APRN Modernization Act SB394. This legislation is needed to help provide continued access to health care for the citizens of Wisconsin and is worthy of becoming law. 

***write your story/message here as to how nurse practitioners care for you***

Thank you for your time and consideration on this important issue to the citizens of Wisconsin. I urge you again to sign SB 394.

Thank you 

